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Date: December 18, 2013 
 
To: All BCGEU Members of Local 103 
 
Re: Local Executive By-Election Results   
 
 
I am pleased to announce the elected member of the Local 103 By-Election for the position of Member-At-
Large is Derrick Goodwin. 
 
The Local Executive wishes to convey their thanks and appreciation to the members who participated in 
casting their votes and to the successfully elected members for their contributions to the local. 
 
In solidarity 
 
Shannon Murray 
Staff Representative 
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